Jeremiah Philips is an incoming third-year medical student at Dalhousie University with a deep commitment to equity, advocacy, and meaningful student engagement in global health. His journey began at the grassroots level—volunteering with nonprofits supporting unhoused individuals, which led him to co-found Vision For Life, a nonprofit dedicated to supporting underserved communities through health and housing advocacy.

Since entering medical school, Jeremiah has continued to build on that foundation. He has volunteered with the CFMS Public Health Committee, completed a research exchange in Brazil through IFMSA, and taken on dual roles as both Global Health Liaison and Local Exchange Officer. These roles gave him firsthand insight into the Global Health Portfolio’s strengths and challenges—and showed him how powerful student leadership can be when supported and connected.

As Liaison, Jeremiah has focused on improving communication, supporting local officers, and creating more opportunities for students to engage in ethical, sustainable global health work. He has also facilitated collaborations among local officers—for example, organizing a joint event between LORSH and LOGHEs on sexual health and advocacy.

Jeremiah believes global health should be accessible and relevant to all medical students, regardless of background or specialty interests. His leadership philosophy is rooted in collaboration, equity, and sustainability—ensuring strong foundations while creating space for others to lead.

As Director of Global Health, he hopes to expand access to international opportunities, strengthen coordination across teams, and support student-driven programming that reflects the diversity of Canada’s future physicians.

